
Town of Brookfield
645 N. Janacek Road
Brookfield, WI 53045
(P) 262-796-3788
(F) 262-796-0339




NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING


The regular PLAN COMMISSION meeting scheduled for Tuesday, December 24, 2024 has been CANCELLED.

The next regular PLAN COMMISSION meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 28, 2025.


Posted this 19th day of December, 2024
Bryce Hembrook
Town Planner
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PLEASE NOTE: It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the municipality may be in attendance at the above meetings to gather information. No action will be taken by any governmental body other than that specifically noticed. Also, upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with disabilities through appropriate aids and services. For additional information or to request such services contact the clerk’s office at the above.
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